
Letter of Advocacy for Diverse Newsletter 

Interests 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. As a passionate advocate for inclusivity and representation, I 

am writing to emphasize the importance of diversifying the interests covered in our newsletter. 

Our current readership is diverse, and it is crucial that our content reflects the various interests 

and backgrounds of our audience. By incorporating a wider range of topics, we have the 

opportunity to engage more effectively with our community, fostering a sense of belonging 

among our subscribers. 

Consider including features on topics such as: 

• Cultural Celebrations 

• Health and Wellness Perspectives 

• Environmental Initiatives 

• Spotlights on Local Organizations 

• Art and Literature from Diverse Voices 

By actively seeking contributions from individuals and groups representing various backgrounds, 

we can ensure our newsletter is a platform that celebrates diversity and promotes understanding. 

I would be happy to discuss this further and collaborate on potential topics and contributors. 

Thank you for considering this important initiative. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Your Contact Information] 


